
Crazy Hair Day And Cake Sale! 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 


On Thursday, 6th April, Andreas School will be hosting a crazy hair 
day and cake sale. We need Parents/Guardians to make cupcakes or 
a cake to be cut into slices. All funds will go to this years charity, The 
Manx Breast Cancer Support Group. Please put cakes into your 
child’s classroom on the morning of the 6th.


If your child wants to come to school with crazy hair, whether it be 
coloured/dyed hair (it’s up to parents/guardians whether you dye it or 
not), a wig or just a crazy hair style, they must bring £1. 


Cost and allergy awareness,


The cost per cupcake or cake slice will be 50p. There will be a 
separate table in the cake sale for kids that have allergies such as 
nuts or dairy free. 


IMPORTANT: Please tell us if there are nuts in your cake. 

Yours sincerely


House Captains and Vice Captains



